
    No         :   LTR-1000-205859 
 
    Da          te: 2018/08/09 
   
    Enc          l: No 

To: Mr.A.V.Vostrikov  

      Deputy General Director of Rusatom Service JSC for Operation Support – 

     ATEX JSC Managing Director   

 

Sub: Dispatch of Contractor's Specialists under Contract No 4100-1 dtd.25.02.2015 

 

Dear Sir, 

In response to the letter No. 340-01-20/1059 dated 02.08.2018 as for the mission of 

expert of the FSS Simulator Designer (VNIIAES) according to the contract No. CNT-ETS/4100-

1 dated 2502.2015 for rendering engineering-technical support services, please be informed 

that considering the working program of Bushehr NPP Training  Center we agree with mission 

of Mr. Salaviev Yuri Anatolovich to be conducted on 19-21/08/2018 or 08-11/09/2018.  You are 

kindly requested to inform BNPP of his dispatching date.  

 

Sincerely yours 

H.Ghaffari  

Bushehr NPP Manager and Managing Director  

                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Add: Bushehr, P.O.BOX: 75181/111  , Tel:(+98)-77-31119393 ,  Fax: :(+98)-77-31112710 

Email: sec.bnpp@nppd.co.ir 

 


